
 

     

For more than twenty years, through its annual awards event, the San Diego Book Awards 

has honored unpublished manuscripts by San Diego County residents. This year, the 
SDBAA is also holding workshops focusing on writing tips to maximize your chances of 

becoming an awards finalist. The November workshop is: 

IT WAS A DARK AND STORMY NIGHT  

  with Larry Edwards 

Improve the quality of your writing, whether for novel, memoir, or short story, with tips 

from a professional book editor. The workshop will cover narrative voice, dramatic scenes, 
character development, word selection, sentence structure, and story arcs. Bring a sample 

of your writing to work on during the class. 

November 19, 2011 

9:30 a.m. - Noon 

10505 Sorrento Valley Road, Suite #100, San Diego, CA 92121 
 

Maximum Participants:  30 
Fee paid by November 17, 2011    $20 

Pay through PayPal at www.sdbookawards.org or mail check to: 

SD Book Awards, P.O. Box 501943, San Diego, CA 92150-1943 

Fee after November 17, 2011:               $25 

 

 

 

About Larry Edwards 
 

Larry Edwards is a freelance book editor (fiction and 

nonfiction), award-winning investigative journalist, author  
of two books, and a former newspaper and magazine editor. 

He serves as a judge for the San Diego Book Awards. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

VISIT THE SAN DIEGO BOOK AWARDS ASSOCIATION ON FACEBOOK 


